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March 15, 2011

OMB's FOIA Officer
Dionne Hardy

725 17th Street, NW
Room 9026
Washington, DC 20503

Via email: OMBFOIA@omb.eop.gov

Re: Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) #10-136 Follow-Up

Dear Ms. Hardy:

I am writing on behalf of William Wilson to follow-up on ALG’s August 12, 2010 FOIA
Requests. Ileft a voice mail to that effect yesterday. As noted in your last contact with
us, September 28, 2010, you actually combined two requests into one (FOIA # 10-136) -
one foia dealing with Labor Union Organizations request for an Executive Order, and
the second dealing Federal Preemption of Tort Law.

On October 28, 2010 we previously sent a follow-up inquiry. It has been over five
months since your last contact. We are interested in learning the status of our FOIA.

If you have any questions regarding this FOIA request please contact me at
703.383.0880, or by email at Mark@getliberty.org.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.
Sincerely,
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Mark A. Wohlschlegel 11
Staff Attorney



